
Click anywhere on any ad to go right to their website

June 2, 2021

Food for Thought
“Kind hearts are the gardens; kind thoughts are the roots; kind words 
are the flowers; kind deeds are the fruits.” 
-  English Proverb

Superintendent’s Corner
It is hard to believe that we have turned the calendar page, and a 
bright, beautiful new month is upon us. It has been a long, cold year 
(both literally and figuratively), and the peaks of summer sunshine 
are welcome respites from the COVID haze. We welcome the return 
to normalcy and will work hard to provide students and parents with 
the maximum celebratory activity possible in the weeks to come. Our 
district staff is committed to showcasing our students’ accomplish-
ments, and there is an enhanced sense of pride and appreciation 
throughout our district schools.

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
On Tuesday, June 8th, the New York State Science assessment will 
be administered to 4th grade students in Birchwood and Maplewood 
Intermediate Schools, as well as 8th grade students who are not cur-
rently enrolled in a Regents science course (Earth Science or Living 
Environment) at Stimson Middle School. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact your student’s teacher or the school’s main 
office.
 
News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
Dr. Bennardo and I have been working quite closely over these past 
several months to ensure a smooth transition in the Superintendent’s 
Office. As my preparation for this new position continues, I welcome 
you to reach out with any questions, concerns, thoughts, or sugges-
tions that might help us better serve our South Huntington people. 
Please feel free to email me at vdelia@shufsd.org, or call 812-3001, 
so we can begin a dialogue to carry us through the new year. 

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
The UPK application period has closed and parents will receive an of-
fer letter for a seat in the District’s free preschool program.  These let-
ters will be sent to parent home addresses within the week.  Parents 
must confirm their seat by Tuesday, July 6, 2021, by emailing regis-
tration@shufsd.org.  Additional information about the next steps for 
parents offered a preschool seat will be outlined in the letter.  

Kindergarten registration for the 2021-22 school year is ongoing. 
Kindergarten screenings are already in progress, but you must be 
registered in order to schedule a screening appointment.  If you have 
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any questions about the registration process for kindergarten, please 
email registration@shufsd.org. 

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
The Whitman Field Hockey Team is a finalist with Team Up 4 Commu-
nity for their contributions to the Dezy Strong Foundation.  

Just wanted to send you a little note that voting is officially open for 
the LI Spring Sports Heroes Challenge. Please share this link for all 
of our community  to come vote for the team.  https://www.teamup-
4community.org/l-i-spring-sports-heroes-video-challenge-2021. 
Voting ends at 8 P.M. Est on Tuesday, June 8th.  Winners will be 
announced by June 10th.

Just two quick notes, each email address can vote every day, and 
when you do cast your vote you will receive an email confirmation to 
confirm your vote.  Vote every day!!

News from Jackie’s Art Corner
Stimson Middle School and The Silas Wood Sixth-Grade Center will 
present High School Musical Jr. on Saturday, June 12th, and Sunday, 
June 13th.  This high-energy theater production will be held LIVE at 
Stimson Middle School, with a 1 P.M. and 4 P.M. show each day.

Tickets can be purchased from the following website: https://www.
showtix4u.com/event-details/53940

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Our student recognition continues with the Michael Curtin Citizenship 
Award Ceremony on Thursday, June 3rd, at 7 P.M., and our Virtual 
Social Studies Honor Society Induction Ceremony on Wednesday, 
June 2nd.
 
The tradition of Powder Puff continues with the game being held on 
the turf Friday, June 4th, at 7 P.M. 
 
NYSESLAT testing continues for the next few weeks.   Check with 
any ENL teacher to see when you are supposed to test.  This is an 
important examination and you must be in school on the days you will 
test and arrive at the location of the test exactly at the time you are 
scheduled.  Good luck!
 
The SAT test will be given at Whitman this Saturday, June 5th.  Please 
arrive by 7:45 A.M. and wait in the lobby by the Performing Arts Cen-
ter.  You must have your Student ID and your Photo Admission Ticket, 
or you will not be permitted to take the test.  Please bring two #2 pen-
cils and a calculator to the exam.  Also, no cell phones will be allowed 
in the SAT test room - no Exceptions!
 
Attention all Whitman parents and community members. The Mercy 
Benefit Concert is live and outdoors this year on Friday, June 11th.  
Rock, folk, funk...hip hop...Tickets are $10 and all proceeds will be 
donated to a local charity.  Buy your tickets soon as they will sell out 
fast!  If you have any questions, please contact the main office. We 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Athletic News
Congratulations Girls Varsity Badminton:  The Team defeated 
Pat-Med last week 7-2 and secured a spot in the County Playoffs.  
Outstanding singles players were Carly Mineo, Maggie Nieland, Sil-
vana Pawa, Jenna Stockfeder and Jasmine Thai. Outstanding dou-
bles were Rebecca Kurjanski, Kaitlyn Barracco, Melanie Smuss, 
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Lorianna Mattutat, Jenna Crocco, Giana Fiorito, Megan Ran-
kel and Kaitlin Verga.  

Congratulations Unified Basketball: The Team had a huge win 
over previously unbeaten Amityville 51-48.  Francis Charles dom-
inated inside scoring with an impressive 20 points.   Alvin Yam 
tied the game in the 4th quarter and Jose Chavez and Jenny 
Campos played great defense.  Logan Elmore and Ava Seifert 
hit big shots. 

The Team played another great game against Longwood.  Alvin 
Yam scored 10 points and Ruhullah Halimi scored 12, including 
his first two 3-pointers.   Jose Chavez and Jenny Campos led 
the defense.  Francis Charles played big, adding 8 points and 4 
blocks.  

Congratulations Ladies’ Varsity Lacrosse:  On a rainy and excit-
ing come-from-behind 10-7 victory over a gritty Longwood.  Goals 
were scored by Ashley Magee, Kasey Wagner, Mia Stampfel, 
Becky Beickert and Mia Brunetti. Dana McGowan and Zoe 
Schwandtner combined for 6 assists. Both keepers, Angelina 
Todaro and Meckenzie Caldwell, made timely and important 
saves.  The Team’s entire defense stepped up and locked down to 
hold Longwood at 2 goals for the entire 2nd half.  Nice work!

Congratulations Varsity Baseball:  The Team won again beating 
Hills East 1-0.  Grant Biederman pitched all 7 shutout innings and 
struck out 8 batters.  Tyler Grosso had the only RBI of the game.  
The Team has its Senior Game on Thursday against Copiague. 
 
Congratulations JV Girls Lacrosse: ...on an impressive 9-8 win 
against William Floyd. The Team’s overall record is 10 wins 2 loss-
es with 2 games left. The win would not have been possible with-
out strong goaltending at the end of the game, as well as excellent 
decision-making in the stretch. “After our first time out, we settled 
the team down and told the girls what needed to be done. They 
executed perfectly.” said Coach Servideo. 
 
News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
I would like to thank the Town of Huntington and Senior Environ-
mental Planner, Mr. Christian Granelli, for their recent donation to 
Stimson Middle School.  The saplings are a wonderful addition to 
our grounds, and we look forward to taking care of them as they 
grow.  Each year a new group of students will have a hand in the 
maintenance and nurturing of the trees.

Attention all 8th grade parents! Please mark your calendars.  We 
are excited to announce that our Bon Voyage Dance will be held 
on Friday, June 18th, from 6-8 pm at Walt Whitman High School.   
Tickets are currently being sold for $10 in the Forum West during 
homeroom.

On Monday, June 7th, Stimson Middle School will host the Dialed 
Action Sports BMX Team for two assemblies for our 7th graders.  
A special thank you to the Silas/SMS PTA for making this possible.

On Tuesday, June 8th, our 8th Grade Science students will take 
the NYS Science Assessment.  All students who are taking cours-
es that culminate in a Regents exam are exempt from participat-
ing.  
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News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School

Silas Wood families (and any 
other interested parties): We 
are thrilled to once again look 
forward to an amazing evening 
of soccer-under-the-stars fea-
turing even more stars… those 
of Major League Soccer. Tickets 
are available through June 23 - 
- Please see all details for this 
fantastic NYCFC Silas Wood 
family event in our flier. 

Please send in your donation to 
“The Laundry Project”!  Teaming 
with our beloved NYCFC (New 
York City Football Club) and 
with Current Initiatives, Silas 
family and friends are asked to 

contribute laundry supplies and related items with all donations gladly 
accepted through June 11.  Please bring your donations directly to Si-
las Wood.  Many thanks to one 
and all for your kind generosity.

Don’t forget Silas Wood’s Sec-
ond Annual FIELD DAY coming 
up on Thursday June 10 (rain 
date Friday, June 11).   All vir-
tual and alternate-day hybrid 
students are invited to attend; 
please call our office to advise. 
(Please note that virtual and 
alternate-day hybrid students 
must arrange transportation as 
buses cannot accommodate 
outside the regular schedule).  
Events will take place through-
out the day, all participants 
should plan on a full-day at  
Silas.
 
The invitations are out, and Silas Wood is eagerly anticipating our 
LUAU DINNER & PARTY with lots of good food, games, and great 
music. The Luau is scheduled for Monday, June 14, from 6 to 8:30, 
with a rain date of Tuesday, June 15. Please take a look at our flier 
which was emailed and sent home last week. Tickets are on sale 
through June 11, and are sell-
ing like hotcakes. Silas Wood, 
we hope to see you there - - 
Please note that donations of 
water and pre-wrapped dessert/
snack items are most welcome.  
Please bring to Silas Wood front 
doors any school day until 4 pm.

With the end of our school year 
rapidly approaching, I am taking 
this opportunity to share cur-
rent information regarding Silas 
Wood Final Exams and other 
significant information.  Please 
make note of these important 
dates! 
 

Michael L. McCarthy, P.C
Attorney and Counselor at Law
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Below is a copy of the Silas Wood Sixth Grade Center Final Exam 
Schedule. NOTE: The “English Writing” Final Exam on Monday, June 
7, and the “Social Studies Writing” Final Exam on Wednesday, June 
9 will be administered during each student’s regularly-scheduled 
English and Social Studies classes, respectively. The rest of the 
Final Exam days will follow the bell schedule provided here (which, 
FYI, duplicates the schedule used during this year’s i-Ready testing). 
All students will follow this Schedule with Virtual students and 
Hybrid students (on Hybrids’ remote days) taking their Final Ex-
ams, to be provided by their teachers, remotely via Chromebook.
  

The last full day of instruction for Silas Wood will be Wednesday, June 
23, 2021; Silas Wood students will not attend school after this date.  
Also, please note that all students’ lockers must be cleaned out prior 
to June 23. 

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Birchwood’s 5th Grade Moving Up Ceremonies are scheduled as 
follows and will be held at Birchwood on the following days....

Monday, June 14th         
Mrs. Wright/Ms. Marsh-9:45am 
Mrs. Ortiz-10:45am 		
Mrs. DelGiorno/Mrs. Maddy-1:00pm

Tuesday, June 15th 	
Mrs. Fantozzi-9:45am 		
Mrs. Gruttadauria/Mrs. Tohill-10:45am
Mrs. Rufrano-1:00pm

Wednesday, June 16th
Mr. Ryan- 9:45am
Ms. Adde-10:45am
Mrs. Springston/Ms. Nieroda-1:00pm

Thursday, June 17th
Mrs. Guittard/Mrs. Sheehan- 9:45am
Mrs.Correll-10:45am

Please be reminded that due to space restrictions, only 2 guests 
per student are invited to attend. 

Birchwood is very excited to be hosting Game Day Activities for our 
3rd, 4th, and 5th graders this year during the school day. We thank Mr. 
Rufrano and Mrs. Barrett for helping plan and organize this event for 
our students. This event is for students only. Our 3rd and 4th graders 
will have Game Day on June 7th, and our 5th graders will have Game 
Day on June 8th.

5th Grade Parents
Each year we invite the 5th grade parents and their children into 
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school to view the maturity video. Due to restrictions, we will be send-
ing the video home via email for the parents to watch with their child. 
This email will be sent towards the end of June.

Please note, as a reminder, on June 24th, and June 25th, Birchwood 
will dismiss students at 11:45 a.m. 

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Our third and fourth graders will be participating in Field Day on 
Wednesday, June 2nd. Thank you to our physical education teachers, 
Mrs. Gross and Mr. Slovak, for giving our students the opportunity to 
participate in fun activities while promoting healthy exercise and good 
sportsmanship. This is always a fun day for everyone and we are so 
happy to bring this yearly tradition back.

Our fifth graders will be participating in a kickball tournament on Tues-
day, June 8th. Once again, Mrs. Gross and Mr. Slovak will organize a 
fun day for our graduating class. In addition, our PTA will host a lunch 
for all fifth graders. A flyer is being sent home with the details and menu 
choices. 

Also, on June 8th, our fourth grade students will be taking the NYS 
Science Assessment. For parents of our remote students, please in-
form your child’s teacher if you plan to send them to school to take the 
exam. 

We are happy to announce that we will be hosting in-person Moving Up 
Ceremonies for our fifth-grade students this year. We will have individ-
ual ceremonies for each class in the gymnasium at Maplewood. Due to 
space limitations we are only able to invite two members, maximum, 
from a student’s family to attend the event. Our classes will be recog-
nized using the following schedule:

Tuesday, June 15th					   
Brew/Decrescenzo/Winters - 9:45 am			 
Fauci/Rasdall/Lettieri/Frouws - 11:00 am		
Lourenco/Maggio - 12:15 pm				  

Wednesday, June 16th
Ciccarelli/Pellegrino - 9:45am
Garafalo/Palmieri - 11:00 am
Hatton/Zuhoski - 12:15 pm

Thursday, June 17th	 			 
Gomez/Ventura - 9:45 am					   
Servedio/Kennedy - 11:00 am			 
Grimaldi/Clancy/Ortiz/Trzaska - 12:15 pm

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
There has been a buzz of excitement in the morning, as our Second 
Grade students have been happy to visit Birchwood to meet their Inter-
mediate School Principal, Assistant Principal, teachers, and staff.  Our 
students are looking forward to their third grade experience, coming in 
a matter of months. Thank you to Mr. Ciccarelli, Mr. Keogh and their 
staff for welcoming our rising 2nd Graders to Birchwood this week.  

Our PTA generously donated cases of water for all the students for 
Field Day next Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. Remember, please 
have your child dressed in comfortable clothing and sneakers on their 
scheduled Field Day.  Thank you, once again, to our PTA for their gen-
erous donation, and Mr. Russell and Mr. Rosa for making this special 
for our students.
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Kindergarten - June 7th
First Grade - June 8th 
Second Grade - June 9th

*Rain dates are scheduled for June 10th and 11th.

We look forward to meeting our incoming Kindergarten parents on 
Thursday, June 10th, at one of the three available appointment times 
we have scheduled, to show you a “touch” of Oakwood.  Please be 
sure to sign up for one of the sessions on the Google form sent from 
Oakwood. This evening will welcome and introduce our parents to 
the Oakwood Family. Please join us, we can’t wait to meet our new 
Oakwood families. Please note: A special orientation will be held for 
students in August. 

A reminder that our last two days of school, June 24th and 25th, 
will be traditional early release days, where we will dismiss students 
at 10:30 am, with a bus departure of approximately 10:45 from the 
school lot.

Kindergarten Registration continues for the 2021-2022 School Year.  
Please be sure to visit the South Huntington website for the Online 
Registration System to submit documents for registering your child 
for the 2021-2022 school year.   If you have any questions, please 
feel free to reach out so we can assist you.  We are looking forward 
to meeting our incoming students. We are reaching out to our families 
with this information to help with the screening process.

Have a wonderful week!
#theoakwoodway #kindness

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
It is hard to believe that we have turned the calendar to June.   While 
the school year is coming to an end we have quite a bit of excitement 
still coming up.  This week our second graders have had an oppor-
tunity to visit Maplewood (and in a few cases Birchwood) in order 
to learn about their new schools.  Thank you to the Maplewood and 
Birchwood staff for offering our 2nd graders such a warm welcome to 
their new schools.  

In addition, this Friday we are excited to have several Whitman se-
niors, who went through Countrywood, visit the school where their 
academic careers started over a decade ago.  Thank you to Dr. Mur-
phy and his administrative team for arranging this wonderful oppor-
tunity for both the Whitman seniors and our Countrywood students.  

A reminder that our book fair kicks off this Friday, after school.  The 
PTA has already shared our sign-up information; due to social dis-
tancing,  we will be restricting the number of students and family 
members that can enter at one time.   All classes will have an oppor-
tunity to visit the book fair, one class at a time, next Monday, Tuesday, 
or Wednesday.   Next week also brings our much-anticipated Field 
Days.  A huge thank you to Mr. Barrett and Ms. Reichert for organiz-
ing fun activities for our students in a safe fashion.  

Over the last couple of weeks, we have been enjoying getting to meet 
many of our incoming Kindergarten students as they have come to 
the district office for their Speed DIAL screening.   A friendly reminder 
that if you have a child, or know of a child, who will be eligible for 
Kindergarten for the 2021-22 school year, you go to the district web-
site and register.  As always, please reach out to the school with any 
questions, or if you need assistance in this process.    Additionally, 
for those who have a student entering kindergarten for the 2021/22 
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school year, we will be holding an in-person parent/guardian infor-
mation night on Thursday, June 10th.  This event will include general 
school information, as well as a tour of Countrywood.  In order to limit 
the sizes of the groups, we have shared out a link where we ask that 
families sign up in advance for a time slot.  In addition, we are also 
offering a session being conducted in Spanish.  Should you have any 
questions about this upcoming event, please reach out to the school.  

As always, thank you for continuing to partner with us as we have 
navigated this challenging year together.   Please continue to check 
out all that is going on at Countrywood on our various Social Media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram & Twitter).   We wish you a wonderful 
week ahead.

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

     Please click this link to see if you are a Miles for Michael RAFFLE 
& GRAND PRIZE WINNER ~ 
be sure to connect with us to schedule a time to pick up your winnings! 
We thank you for sharing in the fun, and hope you’ll enjoy your new 
treasures for many years to come!

    One easy way you can continue to support SHEF year-round in sup-
porting your Wildcat: You can now use the Amazon Shopping app on 
your mobile phone!  At no additional cost to you, Amazon gives back 
a .5% of your order to SHEF every time you shop with Smile.Amazon.
Com.  How it works:
 
	 1. Open the Amazon app on your phone 
	 2. Select the main menu (=) & tap on “AmazonSmile” within 	
	 Programs & Features 
	 3. Select “South Huntington Educational Foundation” as your 	
	 charity 
	 4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate  
	 AmazonSmile in the mobile app 

    We look forward to planning several SHEF events for the upcom-
ing school year for you and your student(s) to enjoy, as we fundraise 
year-round to support all Wildcats K-12. These fundraisers continue to 
support students and faculty, and supplement district goals in a variety 
of areas such as science, technology and the arts!  Be sure to follow 
us on Facebook and Instagram for updates. 

News from SEPTA
Special Education was able to give three scholarships to three amaz-
ing and worthy seniors.  We wish them all love, success and happi-
ness in their future.  We would also like to give a Big “THANK YOU” 
to Ancient Order of Hibernian’s Organization for giving Special Educa-
tion PTA a generous donation for one of our Scholarships.  

“Thank you” to all our members, administration, staff and parents that 
support, give and help us all year to provide these amazing opportuni-
ties, programs and events for our special education students.
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https://www.facebook.com/milesformichaelrunwalk
http://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for 
more information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
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Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.
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Registration 
Now - 6/27

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
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Scouts 
of Suffolk 
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Camp W
Day

 Camp
2021

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Open for 
Summer

2021!

Science 
& Sailing 
Summer 
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Special 
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Summer
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Summer 
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Spanish
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http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c12726bfc62f30fe4c5453e7b68f95d9cff4596f.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a913fae14a460acb4f79b8f8d11353af957a2807.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7bda5bc28d5902975e282a28ea0039c1e3bcf46a.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/2af3ab7253f0e8025fee5693e96b1e11914c7b13.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/531ea9303af89e2c08288d1c6042e73e9f4b583d.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/2a12e70e62965de44e253da501eed84958331a2e.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
http://campwdaycamp.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f603aac6f15e1c35ca06b2b1bb11ff8bab6322e6.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/dee4e348dd1ea407137f64401b18ee655e1c2668.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e9b76cf9d065becd61171371a943111614db078b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0bc39527d79972eb84c71046a3dfc7d270abb8d7.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d3035ca8acd63e03f4759e4adf377200501c6623.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6c0ab4461988f0d74dae2f4a12f9e59abcb3dc78.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/5d30a9e337668a87f760fd6d5580b7b2c15fca8d.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a62f25c72cc8cef1a7fa0f965278535b9bb1d3aa.jpg


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

